
  

  

     6 The Dallas Post Dallas, PA Wednesday, June 4, 1997 

    

a NL] 
  

Night at the Races June 7 
Member organizations of the 

Luzerne County Fair and the Dal- 

las Area Fall Fair, Inc. will host a 
Night at the Races to raise money 

for special anniversary projects 

planned for the 1997 Luzerne 
County Fair. 

Donna Cupinski, general chair 
for the 35th annual fair an- 
nounced plans at a recent meet- 

ing of the Dallas Area Fall Fair 
Association. The Night at the 
Races is scheduled for Sat., June 

7, and will be held at the Dallas 
American Legion. Participants 

must be 21 years of age. Advance 
tickets are available from any club 
member or by calling 675-1937 
after 6 p.m. 

The proceeds from the event 

will offset costs for events planned 

specifically for the anniversary 
celebration of the Luzerne County 

Fair. The fair is scheduled for 
September 3-7 at the 118 fair- 
grounds location in Dallas. 

Memorial for victims of Harveys Lake fire 
A Community Memorial Service isbeing planned for the nine victims 

who lost their lives in a fire at the Country Manor, Harveys Lake, on May 
13. 

The service will be held on Sun., June 8, 12 noon at the Beach Club 
in the Sandy Beach area of Harveys Lake. (Directions: At the Grotto, 
turn left follow Lakeside Drive for three miles). 

Everyone is welcome to attend. Anyone having any questions may 
call the Harveys Lake Borough at 639-2113. 

Dallas UM to hold picinic June 10 
The Dallas United Methodist Women are holding a picnic June 10 at 

5:30 p.m. at the home of Mr. and Mrs. Robert Carey, Sterling Ave., 
Dallas. 

Guests are asked to bring a covered dish, place settings and items 
for the white elephant auction. 

  

  
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

  

    

Centermoreland United Methodist 
Centemoreland United Meth- 

odist Church invites children to a 
hot air ballooning adventure. 
“This summer we will be trans- 
forming the church into a Son 
Rise Balloon Adventure, where 
children will lift off on a journey of 
faith. We will be having lively 
songs, skits, crafts, games, Bible 
studies and snacks, all the things 
that make Vacation Bible School 

so popular with children and their 

parents. On top of that we will be 
helping kids grow in their faith as 
they learn how God gives us cour- 

age.” 

Our closing program, a musi- 

cal event that’s fun for the whole 

family will be held on June 20 at 
7:30 p.m. 

The Son Rise Balloon Adven- 

ture Vacation Bible School begins 
June 16 and continues through 
June 20. 

Classes are held at the 

Centermoreland United Method- 

ist Church from 9 a.m. until noon 

each day. 

For more information call 333- 

4354, 333-4226 or 333-4579. 

Trucksville United Methodist 
Trucksville United Methodist 

Church announces its Vacation 
Bible School will be held the week 
of June 16 to 20. Scheduled as an 
evening program, classes are 
scheduled to begin at 6 p.m. and 
end at 8:15 p.m. 

The theme for this year’s pro- 
gram will be “Son-Rise Balloon 

Adventure.” The coordinators for 
this educational program will be 
Paul and Kim Reinert. They will 
be assisted by the following fac- 
ulty: Tania Reinert, kindergarten; 
Skip and Lois Gross, 1st grade; 
Karen Williams, 2nd grade; Sandy 
Race, 3rd grade; Cindy Sellani, 

Dallas Baptist Church 
Daily Vacation Bible School will 

be held at Dallas Baptist Church 
from June 22 to 27, 6:30 p.m.- 
8:30 p.m. 

The theme will be The Wild and 
Wonderful Good News Stampede” 
open to children in grades 1 

  

Janis Seeley, Martha Jones, 
Snacks; Carol Hadsall and Brenda 
Kinney, crafts; Mike Kinney and 
Chris Englehart, activities; Paul 
Reinert, music. An Adult Bible 
Study Class will be held each 
evening at the same time. 

Members wishing to register 
their children in the Bible School 
and adults planning to attend 
Bible Study should call the church 
office, 696-3897, Mon., Through 
Fri.,9a.m.-1 p.m. Rev. W. Charles 
Naugle is pastor. 

The Sunday School Superin- 
tendents are Tania Reinert and 
Sandy Race. 

through 6. 
All are invited to attend the 

Rodeo to be held on the church 
grounds, Route 415 Memorial 
Highway, Dallas Sat., June 21 at 
1 p.m. to 5 p.m. There is no 
charge. 

  

    
Troop 281 takes part in government day 
Seven members of Troop 281 of Dallas took part in Scout Day in 

Government in Wilkes-Barre. The boys learned how the Luzerne 

County government operated. Shown are D. Kowalek, A. Yenason, 
E. Kowalek, A. Dale, R.J. Barna. Back row, D. Neiman, C. Riley. 
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July 7 - 11 

9am to 3pm 

Day camp For children entering grades 

Kindergarten thru 6th 

Our theme this year is 
"Carefree or Free to Care" 

Cost: $45.00 per child; includes snacks 
throughout the day, drinks to accompany 

lunches and a picnic lunch on Friday 

Call St. Paul's Lutheran Church 

For more information or to register your child 

675-3859 
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MR. AND MRS. KENNETH E. BEISEL 

Mr. and Mrs. Beisel note 

50th wedding anniversary 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth E. Beisel of Shavertown celebrated their 

50th wedding anniverary. They were married May 10, 1947 at 
Central Methodist Church, Wilkes-Barre, by the late Dr. Howard 

Attendants were Alice Kishbaugh Kauffman, 
Theodore Spanos, Joan Kishbaugh Bryson, Lucille Gross Spanos, 
Richard Daley and Elmer Kishbaugh Jr. 

Mrs. Beisel is the former Hope Kishbaugh, daughter of the late 
Elmer and Esty Kishbaugh of Wilkes-Barre. Mr. Beisel is the son 
of the late Leon and Florence Beisel, Trucksville. 

The Beisels are the parents of a daughter, Kathie Hospodar, 
Trucksville, and a son, Gary, Trucksville; five grandchildren: 
Jamie Roman Case, Jennifer Roman, Christopher Roman, Jeffery 
Beisel and Rebecca Beisel; twin great-grandsons, Taylor and Cory 

To celebrate the anniversary, a family dinner was held at 
Overbrook Inn, Dallas. Mr. and Mrs. Beisel enjoyed a cruise to the 

Mrs. Beisel is retired from Offset Paperback Mfrs., Inc. in Dallas 
and Mr. Beisel is retired from the military and is employed on a 
part time basis at Back Mountain ServiStar, Shavertown. 

  

    

Environmental camp at 

Frances Slocum Park 
The popular Youth Environ- 

mental Learning Series will be 
conducted once more at Frances 
Slocum State Park. These pro- 

grams run for nine hours over a 
three day period. The programs 

are set to run as follows: please 
specify which session you prefer 
when registering. 
Ages 4-5, June 25-27 or July 9- 
11. 
Ages 6-8, July 16-18 or July 23- 
25. 
Ages 9-13, Aug. 6-8 or Aug. 12- 
14. 

All the programs are free, but 

class size is limited. All partici- 
pants must pre-register. 

Registration can be done by 
phone on June 4 and 5 between 
the hours of 9 a.m.-4 p.m. For 
information or registration con- 

tact Kathy Kelchner at 696-9105. 
If you need an accommodation 

to participate in park activities 
due to a disability, please contact 
the Park at 696-9105 or contact 
the Pennsylvania AT&T Relay Ser- 
vice at 1-800-654-5984 (TDD). 
The Pennsylvania Bureau of State 
parks will gladly discuss how to 
accommodate your needs. 

HL Legion to host flea market June 7 
Harveys Lake American Legion will host a flea market, Sat., June 7 

from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the post home, Rt. 415, Harveys Lake. Tables 
at $10 may be reserved by callinjg 675-0104 or 639-5500. 

  

    
  

Senior Citizen Centers spon- 

sored by the Luzerne/Wyoming 
Counties Bureau for the Aging 
offer hot noon meals Monday 
through Friday to people 60 years 

of age or older. Donations from 
participants are gratefully ac- 
cepted and needed in order to 

expand this program. 

The following menu is for the 
week of June 13. All lunches 
include margarine, milk and cof- 
fee. 

MONDAY - Polish Day. Stuffed 
cabbage rolls w/tomato sauce, 

whipped potatoes, green beans, 
V8, rice pudding whole wheat 
bread. 
TUESDAY - Baked ham w/ 

pineapple, au gratin potatoes, 

broccoli w/lemon butter, rye 
bread, fruited gelatin. 
WEDNESDAY - Chopped steak 

w/ gravy, baked potato, parslied 
carrots, white bread, banana. 
THURSDAY - Father's Day 

Special. Roast beef w/gravy, 

baked stuffed potato, broccoli au 
gratin, whole wheat dinner roll, 
Boston cream cake. 

FRIDAY - Centers closed. Flag 
Day. 
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dedicated at BMT library 
The Back Mountain Memorial 

Library, 96 Huntsville Road, Dal- 
las, announces the addition of the 
following memorial and honor 
books to their collection: 

Memorial books: 
In memory of Michael Hoidra 
“Cancer” presented by Terry and 
Linda. 

In memory of Raymond Kuhnert 
“Mr. Putter and Tabby Row the 
Boat”. “Mr. Putter and Tabby Fly 
the Plane” presented by Mr. and 
Mrs. Justin Randolph and family. 

In memory of Mr. and Mrs. 
Stanley Lobitz “Truck Talk/ 
Rhymes on Wheels”, “Creepy 
Crawly Baby Bugs” presented by 
Sylvia Maas. 

In memory of Robert J. Garri- 
son, “Iroquois, Their Art and 
Crafts”, “Dances With Wolves”, 
‘The Five Civilized Tribes”, “Ameri- 
can Indians/Kitchen-Table Sto- 

ries”, “Complete Book of Outdoor 
Cookery”, 

“The Way of the Warrior”, “The 
First Americans”, “The Mighty 
Chieftains”, “The European Chal- 

Wendy's supports Red os 
Wendy's Restaurant, 461 Me- 

morial Highway, in appreciation 

of the communities support of the 
Wyoming Valley Chapter of the 
American Red Cross, is donating 
certificates to be used in a draw- 
ing for all participants at each 
blood drive. 

The certificates will allow the 
entire family to dine at Wendy's 
for dinner. There will be four 
winners at each blood drive. 

Also for each participant there 
will be a coupon for a small frosty. 

Cy Chadwick announces that 
the next Back Mountain Blood 
Drive is scheduled for June 16 at 
St. Therese’s Church, 64 Davis 
St., Shavertown. 

The drive will be held between 

Kelsey Leigh Mulhern to turn four 
Kelsey Leigh Mulhern, daughter of Jim and Chris 

Mulhern, Shavertown, celebrated her fourth birth- 
She is the granddaughter of Jim and 

Anne Mulhern, Parsons, and the late Bill and Peg 
Batton, Baltimore, MD. Kelsey has a sister, Amber, 

day, June 1. 

five years old. 
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» Memorial and honor books: 

lenge”, “The Woman's Way”, “The = 
Spirit World”. 

In memory of Mrs. Emmy 
Stoehr “The Day The Presses 
Stopped” presented by John and * 
Dorene Rhoads. 

In memory of A. Dewitt Smith 

“Africa’s Vanishing Wildlife” pre- 
sented by Mr. and Mrs. Richard * 
M. Ross Jr. 

Honor books: ; Lg 

In honor of Ed Roman “The | 
Fourth Turning” presented by Ben 5 
and Debbie Maskalis. 

In honor of the 75th birthday of 
Betty Rhines “Forever, Erma” pre: & 
sented by Audrey Farr. 

In honor of Marge McGivern ; 
“The Art of Practicing: Making 
Music from the Heart” presented 
by The Book Club Members. 

In honor of Steve and Helen 

Watlock “Niagara” presented by 
Ben and Debbie Maskalis. 

: 

In recognition of the commui- H 
nity service provided by Dr. and 

Mrs. Wallace Stettler * ‘Poems For - 
A Child's Future” presented by 
Alfred S. Groh. 

rnYCI;Q 

the hours of 1 p.m. and 6. p.m. 
Jean Brennan is the volunteer 

coordinator for St. Therese's 

Church. 
To donate blood, you must: Be 

17 years of age, weigh 105 on 
and be in generally good health. :.::: 

For more information ‘or to. it 

schedule an appointment, please 
call the Wyoming Valley Chapters # 
at 823-7161 ext. 33. 

The next meeting of the Back 
Mountain Blood Council will be 

4 

held onJune 6, at 1 p.m. at Shav, 
ertown United Methodist Church; 

163 North Pioneer Ave., Shaver- 

town. 

helping with community blood 
drives may attend. 

KELSEY MULHERN | 

Youth Ministry to sponsor car wash 

Anyone who is interested in © 

  

  

    

    N Take Rt. 11 South to Hunlock Creek 

sign straight 1 mile turn 
right Silo Red Cap.   

00 Gardens 

256-3277 

For the Creative Gardener 
Unique Variety of 

Austin English Roses, Perennials, Herbs 

Annuals, Japanese Maples, Ornamental 

Trees, Shrubs, Grasses, Bamboos 

Post Office turn right go 7 miles. Stop [bear left, go straight 3 miles, to ron 
7 4 way stop sign. Turn right 1 mile past 

Migs, 6 
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Take 118 go thru Sweet Valley, 

Jean Run Golf Course.   

Members of St. Therese’s High School Youth Ministry will SPOTISOL ve 
a car wash on Sat., June 14, in the Upper Parking Lot of the church 
from 10 a.m.-3 p.m. Proceeds of the car wash will be given to the Cystic 
Fibrosis Foundation. Donation is $5 and includes an interior vacuum. . 
For tickets or information see any member of the High School Youth. 

oN 

Ministry or phone Father Ken Seegar at 696-1144 of Jamie Kozemko 4 
at 696-3595. 

BMT Republicans to meet June 4 
[54D 

Bm 8 
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he The Back Mountain Republican Association will meet at ‘tHe ’ 

Trucksville Township building on Wed., June 4, at 7:30 p.m. Planning 
for the Luzerne Co. Fair and Picnic will be discussed. All members are 

encouraged to attend and participate. New members are welcome to ; 

apply. 
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+ Geraniums a 
+ Al's Flower Pouches + ad 

o& Hanging Baskets < Mums < 
+ Herbs < Perennials < 

+ Jackson & Perkins Roses + 

    

Growing Quality is a 
Family Business 

Hildebrandt Rd., Dallas 
1/2 mile off Rt. 309   

“+ Bedding and Vegetable Plants < FX ; 

   

  

    

  

  

    Children’s Wing... 

  

  

Buy Your 

  

  

Call or visit to obtain a form and send your 

$100.00 tax deductible 
check or money order to 

Back Mountain Memorial Library 
675-1182       

(200 yards North of Dallas Elementary) | . 

Help build the Library's | 
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